
 

 

 

Posted April 4, 2020 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 REGARDING REQUEST FOR BOND WAIVER 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Education (“Board”) of the San Ysidro School 

District (“District”) will hold a Public Hearing on April 16, 2020, at 5:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter 

as the matter may be heard, at the San Ysidro School District, 4350 Otay Mesa Road, San Ysidro, 

California 92173, to consider adoption of a resolution of the Board authorizing a request for waiver 

to be submitted to the California State Board of Education relative to statutory requirements on 

general obligation bond debt limitations applicable to the District, as provided by Education Code 

Section 15102.  The purpose of the Public Hearing to be held on April 16, 2020, is to invite public 

testimony and comment on the request for waiver.   

 

Because of the outbreak of Covid-19, the April 16, 2020 meeting of the Board will be held by 

teleconference.  The District is working to establish a link on the San Ysidro School District 

website for public comments which will be provided to the members of the Board and included as 

a part of the Public Hearing record.  The public comment link will be established prior to the April 

16, 2020 meeting and information regarding this method of participation in the Public Hearing will 

be posted on the District’s website at https://www.sysdschools.org. Public comments can also be 

emailed to publiccomment@sysdschools.org. The deadline to submit public comments is April 16, 

2020 at 3:00 p.m. 

 

The forms of the resolution and the request for waiver are on file at the District’s Business Services 

Office located at San Ysidro School District, 4350 Otay Mesa Road, San Ysidro, California 92173.  

To receive a copy of the draft request for waiver, or if you have questions on this matter, please 

contact Ms. Marilyn Adrianzen, Chief Business Officer by e-mail at 

marilyn.adrianzen@sysdschools.org.  The forms of the resolution and the request for waiver will 

also be available on the District’s website at https://www.sysdschools.org on or about April 13, 

2020. 

 

 
 SAN YSIDRO SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 /s/ Gina A. Potter, Ed.D.  

Superintendent 
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